
Observing Virtual Advisory Committees 
 

Many of the district’s advisory committees are currently meeting virtually. By design, advisory 

committee meetings are open to the public for informational and transparency purposes. In 
order to best facilitate the community’s access to virtual meetings at this time, community 
members should let district staff know they are interested in observing the meeting, at which 
point the community member will be invited to the Google Meet for the specified committee 
meeting. 

Community members, please adhere to the guidelines below for observing public meetings. 
Please be aware that failure to follow the guidelines will result in your removal from the meeting. 

❖ When joining, please mute your microphone and turn your camera off. 

❖ This is not the setting for questions and answers. Committees plan meeting agendas in 
advance in order to make the best use of volunteers’ time. 

❖ You are observing only. 


